
    

Sunday 6th August 2023 

We hope you find a warm welcome, particularly if you are with us for the first time. All song words are 
projected onto the wall at the front or can be found in the books provided. Large print hymn books are available 

at the back of church along with separate printed sheets for songs that are not in the books. 
 

Today’s service 10:30am Rev. Graham Wassell 

  The stewards on duty are Linda and Stephen Wright 

  Sunday 13th August 10:30am Helen Elliott 

 Sunday 20th August 10:30am Rev. Mike Jones (Holy Communion) 

 Sunday 27th August 10:30am No Service at Wesley Hall (please see below for alternatives) 

THIS WEEK 

 TRIBE 

There is no TRIBE running over the school holidays, but we have set up a TV in the crèche with 
some episodes of Vegetales, 3-2-1 Penguins and Story Keepers to children to watch. To access 
these, turn on the TV, select the home key in the middle of the remote, then select Smart Share, 
then Devices, then USB Disk 3.0. You should then be able use the arrows keys on the remote to 
choose the programme and episode that you want to watch. 

 Circuit Prayer Gathering: 

The Circuit Prayer Gathering will be taking place this Wednesday from 8pm to 9pm via Zoom 
and all are welcome: 

https://zoom.us/j/94411865948?pwd=R200cHBZSk1kNmErcTZRcWZXRmdVUT09  

Meeting ID: 944 1186 5948 Passcode: 999757 (Telephone connection: 020 3481 5237) 

COMING SOON 

 Funeral of Pat Wright 

The funeral of Pat Wright will be held on Monday 14th August. The committal is at Hutcliffe Wood 
at 10:30am followed by a service of thanksgiving for her life at Wesley Hall at 11:30am. 

Mum really didn’t like black, so if you would like to wear something bright on the day, that would 
have pleased her no end. Family flowers only, everyone welcome. 

 Sunday 27th August 

There will be no service at Wesley Hall on Sunday 27th August. Two local alternatives are Rev. 
Michelle Deans, who will be leading a united service (with Brightholmlee, Hillsborough Trinity 
and Wisewood) at Wisewood Methodist Church at 10:30am and Wendy Cartwright who will be 
leading a service at Walkley Ebenezer at 10:45am. 

https://zoom.us/j/94411865948?pwd=R200cHBZSk1kNmErcTZRcWZXRmdVUT09


 
 

 

 

The editor for August is Steve. Please e-mail items for the newsletter to 

newsletter@wesleyhall.org.uk or call Steve on _____________ by Wednesday evening. 

 Messy Church Social 

Instead of our regular Messy Church offerings in September we are having a Messy Church 
Social on Sunday 10th September from 2:00 – 4:00pm.  

This will be a relaxed afternoon of catching up, hopefully getting to know a few new faces, Lego 
bible challenges, games and food.  

We'd love to see any new or old faces, so please come along, bring a friend, take a flyer and 
invite someone. 

If anyone is available to help on the day any extra hands on deck to help setup, pack down, make 
drinks, build Lego, etc it would very much be appreciated! Please let Jacque know (Jacque is off 
in August, so there may be a delayed response time, but emails, texts and voicemails will be 
picked up and replied to then). 

AND FINALLY 

 All Change – Jacque is Back! 

Jacque is now back from maternity leave, but is taking the summer holidays off, so will return in 
September. 

A huge thank you to Neil for all his work with us over the last 18 months covering Jacque’s 
maternity leave. 

 Superintendent Romeo Pedro’s Thoughts – July 2023 

Romeo is currently sharing monthly messages. To watch a video of July’s message, please click 
here https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QGjk13q-cyM. 

PRAYER POINTS 

 Please pray for those known to us who are ill, in hospital or recovering from surgery. 

 For Romeo, as he looks at staffing around the Circuit and has conversations with both staff and 
churches. 

 For our car park resurfacing project, that it would progress quickly, and that our application to 
the Sheffield Town Trust will be successful. 

 Please continue to pray for a resolution to the war in Ukraine, that peace may prevail.  

 For continued quick progress on employment of a joint youth worker.  

 For the continued exploration of how we can use our building and location to reach out and 
serve the people of Crookes. 

If you have any prayer points to include in the newsletter, please pass them on to the 
Editor (see contact details at bottom of page).  
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